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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Wednesday 29th November is National Pens down day. Your child will follow their 
normal timetable that day, taking part in subject related activities without using a 
pen/writing tool.  
 
As part of this day, we would also like your child to bring in an item of interest that 
they can show and talk about to the rest of their group. This can be a favourite item, a 
special toy, a photograph of someone special or anything that interests them, and that 
they would like to show to staff and their friends.  
 
If your child finds it difficult to talk/communicate in front of others please could you 
provide us with a brief description about the item so that we can support your child 
with this task? 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Rachael Dobinson  
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 


